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June 2006

Dear [Member of the European Parliament], 

Five Members of the European Parliament from five different countries and from five different political parties have presented, during April’s plenary session, a written declaration n° 0024/2006 "on the statute for a European association and the promotion of an active European citizenship". If this declaration collects the signatures of half of the representatives of the European Parliament, it will become a Parliament’s official position.

We care very much about the creation of this statute for the following reasons: 

· Political recognition

By its symbolic character, this statute will officially settle down the recognition of the legitimacy and the relevance of associations and NGOs’ word in civil dialogue from European institutions and this in a more participative European democracy.

· Towards a European citizenship

The right to join in order to create an association at a European level is a major element towards European citizenship. To allow women and men from Member States to get together in a common organization duly recognized by public authorities is a need in order to build a common political culture.

· Administrative simplification

Associations will always be able to officially register their statutes on their own country according to their national legislation but those which wish to register their actions in a transnational dimension would be able to adopt a European legal standard.

· Associations and NGOs transparent functioning

Putting aside unjustified and repeated critics, the statute for a European association would establish a common framework facilitating democratic functioning, an equal access to responsibilities as well as an accurate evaluation of public financial support. At the same time, this statute would especially bring the coherence and the durability deserved by the relations between authorities and associations at the European level.

· Another way of being an economical actor

Beyond their civic and social functions, many associations and NGOs are important employers in many Member States and have an important place in the field of Social Economy or Third Sector. The statute for a European association would give them, as it has already happened for co-operatives, the legal personality making easier their economic activity in "the social market economy", at the sides of traditional companies.

Therefore, we ask you to sign this declaration and to support the initiative engaged within the Parliament by five of your colleagues.

Remaining at your disposal for further information.

Sincerely yours.

XXX, ACC in [your city/country]







Signature

ACC International Programme Office

Ph.: + 45 7363 0043 / +45 2425 3068

Falstersgade 44, st.

Fax : + 45 7363 0023

DK-8000 Århus C

office@acc.eu.org
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